To whom it may concern,

I'm writing in support of the proposed expansion of Mobile City Estates. I am a current tennant of Mobile City Estates and see the benefits of what this expansion can offer. From what I've observed there is a lack of low income housing in Spruce Grove this expansion will offer additional rental and purchase opportunities for the lower income community. I also see the potential of the community improving esthetically with new homes coming in as there has been no development on that property.

Thank you, Dan Delisle